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Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

Autumn Walk Collection 

 

We have had so much fun looking for signs of 
Autumn around our outdoor environment. The 
children have been given a bag to collect items 

related to Autumn. Please return your bag to the 
Nursery on Monday 2nd October. 

Story of the Week 
 

Homework  

 
The children have been learning each others 
names. Ask your child to name two children 

who are in the Nursery.  
 
 

This week the children have listened to a story called Brown 
Bear Brown Bear What Do You See? The children have 
been brilliant at retelling this story using puppets and 

props.  

 
 We have been learning about the different parts of the 

face and have made their own bear faces using playdough. 
We also made a bear’s face using toast, banana and 
grapes. The children have become really confident at 

naming the different parts of the face.  

 
On Friday the children celebrated Maths Party Day. The 

theme this year was pattern. The children heard a Dr Zeus 
story called One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue Fish.  The 
children learnt how to make repeated patterns using two 

different colours. The children also made their own crowns 
using blue and red fish to make a repeated pattern.  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme ‘If 
You’re Happy and You Know It’. See the rhyme 
below if you want to sing it at home too! Don’t 

forget to share this on Seesaw.  
 

If You’re Happy and You Know It 
 

 
 

If you’re happy and you know it, 
 clap your hands! 

 
If you’re happy and you know it, 

 clap your hands! 
 

If you’re happy and you know it, 
And you really want to show it: 

 
If you’re happy and you know it, 

Clap your hands. 
 

Check out the video link below: 
 If you're happy and you know it (second version) - 

BBC Teach 

Nursery and Reception Open Evening  

Do you have a child  
starting Nursery or  
Reception in September  
2024?  
Come and take a look at 
our wonderful school and 
have some fun with us! 

Thursday 12th 
October:  4 - 5.30pm 
4 - 5.30pm 

 Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  


